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Mr. Denis O’Sullivan, 
Project Manager, 
SWS Natural Resources Ltd., 
Shinagh House, 
Bandon, 
Co. Cork. 

2gth March 2006 

Dear Mr. O’Sullivan, 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhaireocht om Chaomhnd Comhshaoif 

Regional Inspectorate. McCumiskey House , 

Richview, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin 14, Ireland 
Cigireacht Rkigiunach, Teach Mhic Churnascaigh 
Dea-Radharc, 86thar Chain Sceach 
Baile Atha Cliath 14, (ire 

T: +353 1 268 0100 
F: +353 1 268 0199 
E: info@epa.ie 
W:www.epa.ie 

Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99 . 

Reg. No. 211-1 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a 
proposed facility at AVR Environmental Solutions Limited, Foxhole, Youghal, Co. 
Cork, which was received on 1/10/2004. 

Further to the meeting between representatives of the applicant, AVR Environmental 
Solutions Ltd., and the Agency on 16/03/2006, the Agency notes that you indicated 
that all outstanding information in respect of the application would be submitted 
within six weeks (27/04/2006) of the meeting. 

Please note that the application’s register number is 211-1. Please direct all 
correspondence in relation to this matter to the Licensing Unit, Ofice of Licensing & 
Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford, quoting the register number. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ciara Maxwell 
Inspector 
Office of Licensing and Guidance 


